
Sunday morning, May 21 — Versailles

Monday, May 29 p.m. — Farewell, Nils

The best 
driver ever
Following our Farewell Dinner, 
we said thank you to Nils, our 
driver. He earned our gratitude 
for his great driving skills in 
some tight spots, his good 
humour and patience, and for 
his timely and economical cold 
drinks service.
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